
REQUEST 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I am writing to you in order to place a freedom of information request regarding a specific project.  
 
The Mayor's Office for Policing and Crime (MOPAC) approved funding for a project titled: CCTV 
Technical Project, with the reference code: PCD 167 on the 28 June 2017. This outlined that there 
would be an interim report as well as a final report, however, I 
am having difficulty in trying to find the publications. Please could you provide publications relating to 
this topic.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
RESPONSE 
 
I apologise for the delay in getting back to you. 
 
I am pleased to say that this document is now available on our website here: 
https://www.london.gov.uk/mopac-publications/cctv-technical-assessment 
 
With kind regards. 
 
 

 
 
 


